Derrickson, Scott A

From: Maralyn Tilley <waitilley5@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 4:22 PM

To: DBEDT LUC

Subject: Hawaiian Memorial Park expansion

A. Very thorough, well thought out and much needed. Addresses all the needs of Hawaii’s ohana.

Maralyn Tilley

Sent from my iPhone



